
 
Sherman Oaks Neighborhood Council 

Planning and Land Use Management Committee 
Vision Subcommittee Meeting Minutes 

October 5, 2017 
 
 

In attendance:  Jeff Kalban, Chair; Bob Anderson, Jackie Diamond, Maria  Pavlou 
Kalban, Mikie Maloney, Sue Steinberg 
 
Absent: Tom Boulet,  
 
Guests:  Jeff Hartsough, Leslie Elkan,  
 
1. Call to order at 6:30 p.m. 
 
2. Roll Call. 
 
3. Motion to approve minutes of the September meeting by Bob Anderson, second by 
Jackie.  
Approved unanimously. 
 
4. Public Forum: Mikie mentioned the $5400 available from the PRB that has to be used 
in the area between Sepulveda Blvd and Lemona Blvd on Ventura, and asked what we 
might want to suggest for the use of these funds.   
 
5. Chair’s report:  Jeff stated that the Vision Traffic Study would be presented at the next 
SONC meeting on October 9.  
 We will be doing a joint study of the LA River by Hazeltine with the Beautification 
Committee of SONC.  
Jeff spoke with David Ryu’s office about a park by the LA River/ Sepulveda across from 
Castle Park. 
 
6. New Business:  Jeff presented the newly revised version of Vision’s TOC report.  It was  
presented and any concerns or comments were welcomed.  Jeff Harsough suggested that 
there should be positive benefits stated at the end of each guideline.  Motion to approve 
by Jackie and seconded by Mikie. Approved unanimously.  The study will now go to the 
PLUM committee. 
 
7. Meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m. 
 
Next meeting: November 2, 2017 at the Sherman Oaks Library at 6:30 p.m. 


